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A wonderful week of learning has been enjoyed 
across the school this week. Thursday was a 
particular highlight as we welcomed Mr Ian 
Bland, Poet into school. Acorn Hall was filled 

 

me act with Mr Bland to tell the story of unrequited love 
in the most amusing way. 
We are looking forward to welcoming you into school 
next week for our year group meetings.  The meetings are 
an opportunity for you to gather with other parents 
from your child's year group and discover the curriculum 
your children will be enjoying this year.  This will help 
with the informal learning through play that continues 
at home and we thank you all for your support.
Have a wonderful weekend. 

WEEKLY REPORT FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

With absolute joy from both teachers and pupils and shrieks 
of laughter and applause from the children as they watched 
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Mrs V Wallace

Head Teacher

Finham Park Multi Academy Trust

https://finhamparkmultiacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=af80741f53894e5dJmltdHM9MTY4MDU2NjQwMCZpZ3VpZD0xZmY2YmRkMC02MWU5LTY2OTItMjk5MS1iMjAxNjAxMjY3Y2MmaW5zaWQ9NTE5OQ&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1ff6bdd0-61e9-6692-2991-b201601267cc&psq=lillington+primary+school+on+facebook&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL0xpbGxpbmd0b25OdXJzZXJ5YW5kUHJpbWFyeVNjaG9vbC8&ntb=1


YEAR GROUP MEETINGS 
 

Parents are warmly invited to join us in school next week for the year group meetings:

Monday 18th September Years 5 and 6 @ 2.50pm 

Tuesday 19th September Years 3 and 4 @ 2.50pm

Thursday 21st September Years 1 and 2 @ 2.50pm

The main school gates will be opened at 2.45pm, please do not ring the gate before this time. 



IT’S EXCITING TO NOTICE 
AND CELEBRATE

Congratulations to Peake class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 1 this week! 

Congratulations to King Class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 2 this week!

Two weeks in a row, we need a new star class next week!



Nursery have had a great first week. They have all added a painting to the art space and have settled in very well. 

NURSERY



Bevan Class have had another fantastic week. They have enjoyed some sun and some rain and loved the mud digging area 
after it rained!! They have been learning their routines and we have practised walking around in a straight line. They have 
really enjoyed exploring the different activities available and have successfully learnt their first four phonics sounds.

RECEPTION - BEVAN 

Shirts tucked in

Silent and still

Straight and single file 

Hands by sides

Sensible walking



Darwin have had another great week. They have completed their maths tasks with growing independence, used drama to 
familiarise themselves with  our new class text and began to learn how to control a ball in PE. Well done Year 1!

YEAR ONE - DARWIN



Peake class have had a lovely week, starting our new topics in Science, Art and History. We’ve started talking about 
significant people (William Shakespeare in particular), our bodies and how to keep them healthy and only using primary 

colours to make secondary colours. Good work everyone in Peake class! 

YEAR TWO - PEAKE



In science, Maple have been learning about Sir Isaac Newton and his role in developing the theory of gravity. 

We have been measuring mass with scales and weight with Newton Metres and comparing the results.

MAPLE CLASS



This week, Drew class explored input, process, output devices and their uses in Computing. They then had a go at inventing 
their own digital device. There were some weird and wonderful ideas shared!

YEAR THREE - DREW



Year 4 enjoyed the poetry workshop on year 4. Lots of laughing, smiles and inspiration!

YEAR FOUR - HOPPER



YEAR FIVE - KING
King Class have spent the week working through their place value sessions in maths. They have used numbers to 10,000, 
100,000 and 1,000,000 in a range of different contexts. As part of their learning, they've used place value charts with 
counters to develop their understanding of place value. All children have also got their Accelerated Reader books - please 
try to read at home as often as possible.



This week, in Fitzgerald, the children used a range of drama techniques to deepen their understanding of a fictional text 
about slavery.  They used their developing knowledge of the topic to effectively role play each of the main characters and 

showed highly creative improvisational skills during Conscience Alley and Hot Seating activities.

YEAR SIX - FITZGERALD



AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AND ACTIVITIES

We have places available for Football after school club.  Gymnastics and Multi Sports are full, however, 
we can add pupils to the waiting list.  Please email admin@Lillingtonprimary.com. 

Your email should contain the following information :
Name of child(ren)  /  Year group  /  Activity requested and permission to attend.

You will receive a return email to confirm your child is booked onto their chosen activity 
or they have been placed on the waiting list.

Friday 
Year 3, 4, 5 & 6.
Gymnastics. 

Waitlist.

https://kwbclubs.ecwid.com/Lillington-Primary-School-Autumn-Term-1-2023-Tuesday-p461770147
mailto:admin@Lillingtonprimary.com


 FURTHER NOTICES 
What to do If your child is poorly 

and off school.

Reporting your child absent from 
school is important and must be 

done at the beginning of each day 
of absence by 8.45am.

Thank you for your support.
 

Click on the Studybugs icon 
which will automatically 
appear.
 

From your mobile phone visit our school website : 
Please click here to report your child absent from school. 

The next page is the registration page, and you can 
download the app for free.

If you are already registered, you can report your 
child’s absence straight away.
 

https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/


 FURTHER NOTICES 



MENU – WEEK 1

School menu 

week commencing

Monday 18th September 

our menus | Educaterers

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus


TS BACCHANTE 
Aged 10 to 11 years old interested in nautical adventure and fun?

 Join Junior Sea Cadets - Leamington & Warwick Sea Cadet Unit.                                                                    

 Unit address is Leamington & Warwick Sea Cadets, Riverside, Off Adelaide Road, Leamington Spa, CV32 5AH.

Juniors meet on Tuesdays 7.15pm to 9.30pm.

Come down and have a look around or email for further details.

 leamingtonandwarwickscc@outlook.com or on the internet https://www.sea-cadets.org/apply.

COMMUNITY NOTICES

mailto:leamingtonandwarwickscc@outlook.com
https://www.sea-cadets.org/apply


FINAL MESSAGES
Next week is menu week 1 

Monday 18 September

Can you find an unusual spot to read 
your favourite book.

 Take a picture and tell Mrs Wallace and 
your class teacher how reading in an 

unusual place made you feel!

admin@lillingtonprimary.com

FORGET THE MISTAKE
REMEMBER THE LESSON 

WE LEARN EVERY DAY AND
THAT IS WHAT MAKES US 

SPECIAL!

mailto:admin@lillingtonprimary.com
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